
August 16, 2015


Matt Seifers
Co-Director Indiana Elite AAU/
Girl’s Varsity Basketball Coach
971 E. Banta Rd
Indianapolis, IN 46237



Dear Mr. Seifers,

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for allowing me to serve as an intern with Indiana Elite. My experience was extremely rewarding and I have gained valuable insight into the AAU Basketball industry over the past two months. It was a pleasure to watch and learn from my fellow colleagues. 
In particular, I want to thank you for the time you spent with me discussing my professional development. The meetings we had were very helpful and provided me with insightful constructive criticism of my work.  In addition, this internship has definitely increased my interest in further pursuing a career in the field of athletics.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Again, I appreciate the time you spent being a mentor to me and I would love to stay in touch and continue to further discuss my professional development. Please extend my thanks and appreciation to the entire Indiana Elite team for such a substantive internship experience. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Tait
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